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SUBJECT: Memorandum of Agreement with the County of Santa Clara to Fund an
Additional Trusted Response Urgent Support Team

RECOMMENDATION

Adopt a resolution authorizing the City Manager or her designee to execute a Memorandum of
Agreement with the County of Santa Clara for an amount not to exceed $450,000 to fund an
additional Trusted Response Urgent Support Team for a one-year period.

BASIS FOR RECOMMENDATION

Through approval of the June Budget Message for Fiscal Year 2024-2025, the City Council directed
staff to negotiate with the County of Santa Clara (County) to add an additional Trusted Response
Urgent Support Team to the County’s alternative response portfolio. The Trusted Response Urgent
Support Team program is a County of Santa Clara program that responds to lower acuity mental
health incidents throughout the County for persons 18 years or older. Each three-person team is
composed of a first aid responder, a crisis intervention specialist, and a peer support specialist, and
can provide services either in person or over the phone. The additional Trusted Response Urgent
Support Team resource would consist of an additional 40 hours per week of coverage for a one-
year period and would only provide services within the geographic boundaries of San José. The
County anticipates hiring the team by December 31, 2024, with full capacity being operational by
April 2025.

COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION AND INPUT
No commission recommendation or input is associated with this action.

COST AND FUNDING SOURCE

As approved by the City Council, as amended in the Mayor’s June Budget Message for Fiscal Year
2024-2025, the City of San José set aside $450,000 and was directed to enter into a Memorandum
of Agreement with the County of Santa Clara for an additional Trusted Response Urgent Support
Team.

The $450,000 funding is supported by reallocating $220,000 from the City Hall Security Upgrades
capital budget and $230,000 from the Parks, Recreation, and Neighborhood Services Department’s
non-personal equipment budget for BeautifySJ. This is a one-time action.

FOR QUESTIONS CONTACT: Tom Westphal, Deputy Director, City Manager’s Office of
Administration, Policy, and Intergovernmental Relations, at thomas.westphal@sanjoseca.gov.




